
Tuscola High School Needs Your Help! 
 

 

Many families have asked for tangible ways that they can help Tuscola High School.   Volunteering to proctor 
during our end of the year assessments is a fantastic way to support our students, our faculty, and our 
community!   
 

During North Carolina End of Course Testing, THS is in need of volunteers to help “proctor” in 
testing rooms.  The State requires testing to occur the last five-days of school (currently Jan 8-12th).  The role 
of a proctor is to serve as an additional monitor who helps the test administrator ensure that testing occurs fairly 
and uniformly.   The main responsibilities of a proctor involve making sure that the room conditions are 
appropriate and providing an additional level of supervision.  We ask that proctors attend one mandatory 
training session before testing.  Training will last approximately 30-minutes.  You can choose one of the 
following times for training:  Tuesday, December 12 at 1:00 OR Thursday, December 14th at 9:00 OR Monday, 
December 18th at 10:00.  All trainings will occur in the THS media center.   
 

Please look over these dates and see which day(s)is/are available on your calendar or on the calendar of your 
family and friends.   Please turn in this form to the front office. 
 

If you have any questions, please call Tuscola High School at 828-456-2408. 
 

Thank you!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Name:                 

 
Time I can attend proctor training:   

Tues 12/12 at 1:00 
_____ 

Thurs 12/14  at 9:00 
_____ 

Mon Dec 18th 10:00 
_____ 

 
 
Dates I can proctor:  (Please know that even 1 day is EXTREMLY helpful!) 
 

Monday,  1/8 _____ Tues, 1/9 _____ Wed,  1/10 _____ Thurs , 1/11 ____ 

 
Relatives at Tuscola High School:   
 
 
Name:        Grade Level: 

                
 
                
 
 
Contact information:  Phone:        Email:       


